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Year 11 Parents’ Consultation 2 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to invite Parents and Carers of students in Year 11 to participate in our Virtual Parents’ 

Evening that will take place in the week beginning Monday 15th November. 

 

This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to your child’s Core Subject Learning Consultants.  With 

Year 11 GCSE exams fast approaching, we want to ensure that Parents and Carers have the 

opportunity to speak to all of the relevant subject Learning Consultants before the summer exam 

season begins in May 2022. To accommodate this efficiently for you, and for our staff, we will be 

conducting these appointments via the telephone throughout the course of the week. We expect these 

calls to be answered by a Parent or Carer so that progress outlined is supported by both the Academy 

and home.  It is important to know that every Parents’ Evening is different; there will always be new 

and important information communicated, which will enable you to better support your child’s 

Independent Learning and their progress in the Academy at home. 

  

The main aims of this meeting will be:    

 To discuss progress to date; 

 To identify areas for further development or ‘next steps’, as we move through the year; 

 To discuss how your child is engaging with Independent Learning at home and their 

performance in the weekly test; 

 To discuss how your child is adapting to life in Year 11 and preparing for their mock 

examinations. 

 

The Learning Consultant will make the call at any point throughout the week. If they call at a time that 

is not convenient, this can be rescheduled for later in the week. Please note that you may be 

contacted via a withheld number and that the call is scheduled to last no longer than five minutes. 

If it is possible to take the call on loudspeaker, we recommend that students are present for these 

communications (unless they take place during the school day). 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At each subsequent Parents’ Evening event, you will rotate around the Core and Options subjects until 

the end of the academic year; this means you will have the opportunity to hear from all subject areas 

and their respective Learning Consultants. Subjects for this Core appointment are below: 

 

11L English   

11E Maths   

11N Science   

11G Humanities   

11Y MFL   

 

We thank you in advance for your participation in this second Parent Consultation, and for the support 

that you provide for your child in their final year at Q3 Academy Langley. 

  

Yours Faithfully,  

  
Peter Lee  

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 


